
July 28, 2022 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: City and County Superintendents 

FROM: Brandon T. Payne�L-
Deputy State Supifrr'ntendent 
Adininistration and Finance 

RE: July Foundation Program Checks 

I apologize for the late notice, but the July Foundation Program checks have 
already been wired and · should have been available in your bank for your 
system's use on yesterday, July 27, 2022. 

BTP:LE 

cc: LEA Chief School Financial Officers 
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